
AusACPDM Listening and Sharing session

“The PREMTiME Study – implications for early targeted 
surveillance of very preterm infants” 

Join us in our free listening and sharing session

Wednesday May 28th 4:30pm Australian EST

The PREMTiME study is a collaboration between the Sunshine Coast Hospital and Health Service and the University of Queensland
that aims to deliver family centred, cost effective and clinically efficient follow-up services for very preterm born and very low 

birthweight infants. Outcomes of the first phase of the study identified new biomarkers that may help clinicians make very early and 
accurate predictions about outcomes in children who are born very preterm or with very low birthweight. This session is relevant for 
families with children impacted by preterm birth and health care professionals working in acute neonatal developmental care and 

neonatal neurodevelopmental follow up services.  

Speaker: Dr Rebecca Caesar PhD (Clinical Lead Paediatric Physiotherapy, Women’s and Children’s Service, Sunshine Coast 
Hospital and Health Service)

The aim of our AusACPDM Listening and sharing sessions is to share knowledge, experiences and learnings. These are held 
via zoom, and open to everyone (but registration numbers are limited). Recordings of some of our sessions will be made 

available at a later date within the members only section of the AusACPDM website.

For information on future sessions visit

www.ausacpdm.org.au

Register here for 
this free event

http://www.ausacpdm.org.au/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/CWpHPIg0QSKPFxR-1WArrg
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